

Master of Arts in Counseling



Practicum and Internship News

OCTOBER 2012

Mid-Term

Evaluations

If you are currently in Practicum or Internship, please be sure to upload your mid-term evaluations to your e-portfolio.

Greetings Counseling Students!

Please review the following information which highlights some Practicum/ Internship-related updates.

Practicum/Internship FAQs

One of the resources on our website is a list of FAQs regarding field experience policies. This document answers questions such as, "Can I complete a Practicum and Internship at the same site?", "Which credentials do my Site Supervisors need to have?", and "Can I complete my Practicum/Internship in the same school/agency where I am currently employed?". Please refer to this document as you are searching for a site.

Orientation Tutorials

We have created Practicum & Internship Orientation Tutorials to help assist students as they plan for field experiences. These short videos (15-20 minutes in length) provide an overview of how to prepare for a field experience as well as information about what to expect during Practicum and Internship.

If you have not yet entered Practicum, please take a few minutes to view the tutorial which corresponds with your track. The tutorials are located in the Practicum/Internship section of our website. Even if you're not planning to take Practicum or Internship next semester, it would still be a good idea to check out the orientation so you are familiar with the requirements and can begin to plan!

Please contact the Practicum & Internship Coordinator, Skyla Miller, with any questions you may have.

Skyla can be reached at 717-796-1800 ext. 2771 or miller@messiah. edu

Registering for Practicum/Internship

If you are planning to enroll in Practicum/Internship during the Spring 2013 semester, all of your paperwork is due by **DECEMBER 18th**. For a list of the registration documents needed, please see the "Practicum/Internship Checklist for Students" located on our website. Please note that course reflections are no longer a registration requirement.